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From: Robin Gomez

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 9:54 AM

To: Barrett, John

Cc: Powers, Megan

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] FW: PROPOSED SNACK SHACK AGREEMENT

Thank you very much for the reply; appreciate your time and attention.

Robin |I. Gomez
Madeira Beach City Manager
727.580.8014

From: Barrett, John <John_Barrett@nps.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 9:43:11 AM

To: Robin Gomez <RGomez@madeirabeachfl.gov>

Cc: Powers, Megan <mpowers@madeirabeachfl.gov>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] FW: PROPOSED SNACK SHACK AGREEMENT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Mr. Gomez,

We have reviewed the proposed Snack Shack concession agreement extension and are pleased to
extend our concurrence on the document. Thank you for your cooperation and feel free to contact me
anytime with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

John Barrett

John Barrett

Regional Program Manager
Federal Lands to Parks
National Park Service

100 Alabama St., SW
Atlanta, GA 30303

john_barrett@nps.gov
(678) 372-6573

www.nps.gov/flp

FEDERAL
LANDS

TO PARKS
» A%




